
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center

200 Springs Road
Bedford, MASSACHUSETTS 01730

May 8,2015
In Reply Refer To: 518/135

Robert Kinsman
Billerica DAV Post # 47
P.O. Box 12
North Billerica, MA 01862

Dear Mr. Kinsman:

On behalf of the Veterans and staff at the Edith Nourse Rogers Memorial
Veterans Hospital, please accept our heartfelt appreciation for coordinating with
the Community Table for a lasagna dinner for the Veterans at the VCCC on April
24, 2015. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern and compassion that our
community feels for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us
while in service to our country.

We are truly thankful to our donors who provide these niceties for our Veterans.
We are truly grateful and appreciate all of your support. Please know that your
generosity does not go unnoticed. Without your involvement, these things would
not be possible. Please pass along our gratitude to the members of the Billerica
DAV Post #47 as well.

Once again, thank you for your continued support shown to the Veterans at the
VCCC.

Sincerely,

PH~
hief, Voluntary Service

cc: Stephan Lawler

In accordance with VHA Directive 472 J. we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide
you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part Jar your contribution. "
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